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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
The Center for Disease Control recommends that parents do the following to 
keep children healthy during the pandemic. 
 
Help your child stay active, encourage them to get outside and move at least 
30 minutes a day. 
 
Stay socially active by phone or chats during the day.    
 
For more tips and information, go to https://www.cdc.gov/ or contact your 
child’s school. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 

https://www.cdc.gov/

